Orbiston Community Hub

Newsletter



Progress Update

The new building continues to progress well. Now that the roof, walls and windows are underway, we have now started the internal works. The partitions and the initial plumbing and electrics are currently being fitted in the community wing.

Now that the last of the concrete floors have finished, the site team are very excited to welcome pupils from Lawmuir and Sacred Heart Primary Schools to visit the site and to sign their names on the structure to mark this important milestone.

In connection with the new building, SP Energy Networks are undertaking work to install new electricity cables in the local area. This is to replace and upgrade the network cables. To safely complete these works, they require traffic restrictions to sections of Hamilcomb Rd, Newview Dr, Newview Cr & Liberty Road. This work is scheduled to take place 04/11/2024 until 09/12/2024



October 2024







Thank you as always for your continued support and we will continue to keep you up to date with regular newsletters.

Contact us:

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact a member of our team:

Morgan Sindall
David Gray, Project Manager
David.gray@morgansindall.com

Morgan Sindall Ruairidh Clark, Senior Site Manager Ruairidh.clarke@morgansindall.com





